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DBHS (Division of Behavioral Health Services) started “Coordinated Entry” for adults with psychiatric disabilities over 15 years ago.  They have one point of access, called the Access Team.  Individuals call and if they meet the criteria of the Mental Health Plan, they are given a referral for services.  About 4 years ago, DBHS, with assistance from MKS Consulting, worked with TLCS to develop a coordinated entry plan for individuals who were homeless and met the DBHS criteria for psychiatric services.  All referrals now go through the Guest House which is located near Loaves and Fishes.  When TLCS has an opening we let Rob at the Guest House know and he sends us a client that meets the target population based on criteria of our particular funding source and DBHS.   Our continued conversation and relationship with GH staff is critical as is trust necessary.  It was difficult giving up the “control” as to who we will serve AND it is a much more stream lined system and is easier and more “fair” for the individuals in need of services.
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